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Policy: If an individual feels they have been discriminated against or treated unfairly, he 

or she should immediately report concerns to the Head of School, teacher, counselor, or 

other school administrators. A formal complaint may be filed in accordance with the 

Student-Parent Grievance Process. Retaliation on account of filing a complaint at any 

level is strictly prohibited. The following person has been designated to coordinate 

compliance efforts regarding the School’s nondiscrimination policies:  

Head of School  

Brookhaven Innovation Academy  

186 Hunter Street  

Norcross, GA 30071 

 


